
Karch 27, 1933.

D.O. Logan, 7-eq, ,
Superintendent of Schools,

Protestant Board of School Conraiss loners,
KoTawish Stroet,

Montreal.

Dear Kr. Logan,
Thank you for your lotter of the 

22nd of Karoh enclosing a report on the acoustics 
of the ”ish "'ohool Kail, ?.*e hare now aecided to

Z

hold the 3a1 tor lecture In the Vlnasor hall. It 
was folt that as this was the only public lecture In 
Montreal, It would be niore convenient, I appreciate 
very much the willingnesa of the Protestant Board to 
co-operate with ue In this natter.

Tours faithfully,

PrInoipal


